
 
KENYA POLICE SERVICE 

	
Telegrams: “POLICE”,………           SUB-COUNTY HEADQUARTERS 
Telephone: 0721308088  
“Headquarters”           KHOROF HARAR SUB-COUNTY             
khorofhararpolicehqr@gmail.com     P.O. BOX 4 - 70200 
When Replying Please Quote,            WAJIR.	 	 	
REF. KHR/SECPOL.1/2/28/12           1ST MARCH, 2023. 
THECHAIRMAN 
NG, CDF, WAJIR EAST CONSTITUENCY 
P.O. BOX…….. 
WAJIR 
DEAR Sir 
RE: FUNDING OF N.G/CDF PROJECTS AT KHOROF HARAR POLICE 
STATION. 
I would like to thank you for your continued support to our law enforcement efforts in Khorof Harar SubCounty 

through funding of security infrastructural projects. During your recent public participation forum in Khorof 

Harar we submitted a request to the NG/CDF Wajir East Constituency to assist in the funding of among other 

projects, the Station armoury at Khorof Harar Police Station. We are glad to learn that our wish for the armoury 

has been granted in this financial year.  

Khorof Harar police station has been in existence since the year 2020 having been upgraded from a Police Post 

under the Wajir police station, however this station has been operating under makeshift structures and tents and 

this has not only hampered service delivery to the public but also poses a safety and security risk to our arms, 

ammunitions and personnel. We therefore really appreciate this step you have taken to construct an armoury for 

us and we shall co-operate and offer all the necessary support to ensue it is made to the right standards to serve 

its intended purpose. We hope to continue with this cordial working relationship with you. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
[MR ISAAC KOMBO] ASP 
SCPC KHOROF HARAR 


